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Dear Parishioners,
As the Diocese has made further clarifications about the Bishop’s recent Directives, there will be a change to the information I gave yesterday about tomorrow’s (Sunday’s) mass at noon:  there will be no one allowed in mass during church.  This is in contrast to my email yesterday stating that ten people would be allowed in church.  The church will be open during normal hours, and you are welcome to come and spend time before Our Lord before and after mass, observing the 10-person limit.  However, at 11:55am, everyone will be asked to leave for approximately 20 minutes, during which time I will say mass.
However, I will be able to be heard saying the mass over the speakers in the bell tower and speaker tower north of church.  As well, the doors of the church will be open so that you may see me celebrating mass.  We simply ask that you do not congregate closely to each other and observe social distancing guidelines and common sense, following the federal maximum of ten people at a gathering.  Of course, if anyone is showing symptoms of illness of any kind, please remain home and unite your prayers to ours from there.
Please continue to check the parish website daily (ourladyofthelake.church) so that you are sure to stay updated and informed.  If you haven’t already done so, please click on “Register” while you’re there and provide us with your current contact information.  And, please tell your friends and family to do the same. 
Thank you for your understanding as we all strive to stay close to Our Lord in Holy Mass while observing our government’s and Bishop’s Directives.
Fr. Alexius
